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August 2013 

Northbound lanes of  

28th Avenue South  

Second phase of temporary long-

term traffic switch  

 
On Saturday, August 24 at 9:00 a.m., Sound Transit’s 
contractor, PCL Civil Constructors, will continue the 
closure of the northbound lanes of 28th Ave South.  The 
road will now be closed between S. 192nd Street and 
South 188th Street in SeaTac, in addition to the section 
that was previously closed. 
 
For the next three years, all northbound traffic will be 
routed alongside southbound traffic to share two lanes on 
28th Avenue South between “little 28th Ave South” and S. 
188th Street. All east/west movements will be maintained 
through existing intersections. 
 
Access to driveways along 28th Avenue South will be 
provided by temporary access cuts through the median. 
 
Early construction activity will include utility relocations, 
and then move into construction of columns and elevated 
trackway.  
 
 

 
 
For more information on this activity, or if you would like to receive the most current information 
about the South 200th Link Extension, please contact Jennifer Lemus at 206-398-5314 or 
jennifer.lemus@soundtransit.org. 
 
Project website:  www.soundtransit.org/S200thstreet 
 

24-Hour Construction Hotline:  1-888-298-2395 
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